
From: Jesus DelToro <Jesus.DelToro@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2023 5:28 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: C4A Convening Update 
  

Mr. Berlin - 

  
I am back from conference in NYC that took place from Dec 4th and Dec 5th. During the 
Cities 4 Action gathering, Deputy Mayor Ponce de Leon and myself, represented the City of 
Chicago in our official capacity. We participated in panels and workshops on how Chicago 
is responding to the buses arriving from the southern border. 
  

The hotel and the airfare were covered by the Mayor's Office. No registration costs 
associated. Please let me know if you need any further information. Thank you. 
  
  

  
From: Jesus DelToro <Jesus.DelToro@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2023 11:45 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: C4A Convening Update 
  

Hi Mr. Berlin -  
  
I wanted to make you aware that our Deputy Mayor, Beatriz Ponce de Leon, will also be 
participating in this conference and plans to present on Chicago's response to new 
arrivals. Thank you! Also, congratulations on the recent recognition you received! Well 
deserved.  
  
Jesus 
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